
   
 
 

 

 
 

    

 
WELCOME! 

Sunday Bible Class- 9:30 a.m. 

    Worship- 10:30 a.m. 

Tuesday  Ladies Bible Study- 10:00 a.m. 

Wednesday Bible Study-6:30 p.m. 

     
 
 

All the churches of Christ greet you.  
 
                                                           Romans 16:16 
 
 
 

Today’s Sermon:    God Sent You a Valentine Card 
 
Sermons are recorded and are available for listening on the 

church website. 
Bulletins are archived on the website.  
valleycitieschurchofchrist.org 
aicoc.org (Antioch Initiative) 
Find us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/valleycitiescoc 
 

Scripture:  Ephesians 6:21-24

For God so loved the world,  

 

  that he gave  

 

  his only begotten Son,  

 

    that whosoever  

 

      believeth in him  

 

        should not  

 

                        perish, but have 

 

        everlasting 

  

                        life. 

 

That meets at 701 South Wilbur, Sayre, PA 18840  
(570) 886-1838  

Arthur Barry, Evangelist- (607) 280-1732 
February 16, 2020 

 

                 John 3:16 

http://www.facebook.com/valleycitiescoc


 
 
    ANNOUNCEMENTS / UPCOMING EVENTS… 
 

 
 

➢ Wednesday Evening Bible Class: February 19th, 6:30pm. Paul will 
continue with our study of Colossians, chapter 3.  

➢ Next Potluck: March 15th. Something green? 

➢ Horseheads Ladies’ Day: Saturday, March 21st. Prayer is the theme. 
See the poster in the foyer. 

➢ Next Regional Singing: March 29th, 2020, @ Horseheads 4:30pm  
➢ Sojourners- July 27th- August 6th 

➢ VBS- August 8th  

 

 
 
 

                                                                    NEWS 
 

• Paul and Dawn have traveled to Schenectady to visit his sister, 
Linda. They will be worshiping with the Albany church this 
morning. 
 

• Erin Beiber, our neighbor and Darlene’s cousin Chris’ wife, is in 
her final days. She has started having Hospice care and they are 
working on keeping her pain free. 
 

• Donna Garrett, wife of Bill, from Lewistown, PA, died 
unexpectedly on Sunday night two weeks ago as they were 
traveling home from Orlando. Arthur and our grandson, Rowan, 
traveled to Lewistown on Tuesday to attend Donna’s memorial 
service. 

• Kevan Barry and his fiancée Sara Venn have set the date of their 
wedding for August 3rd. Sandy and Arthur will be traveling to WA 
for that event. 
 

 

• POTLUCK TODAY! Join us after worship in this great opportunity 
for fellowship. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
PRAYERS 

 
• Please pray for Arthur and Paul, as they are deciding how 

to divide up the ministry work and secure support income 
for Paul. 
 

• Pray for Ted as he is waiting to have surgery on his 
Eustachian tubes to restore his hearing. Nothing will be 
happening until at least May. 

 
• Pray for Chris Henson and Devon Wolcott and their little 

son, Jace, who has brain trauma after suffering a seizure.  
• Pray for Andrea Lentz, friend of Darlene’s, who has lung 

cancer. 
• Please pray for Mark Elsbree, who needs a kidney donor. 

Pray for his daughter, Emily, who is a match for him and is 
making plans for her surgery. 

• Pray for Lori Kashorek, who has lung cancer. 
  

• Pray for Erin Beiber, who has metastatic breast cancer. 
Pray for the positive influence she is being on her 
husband, Chris, and her two sons. Pray for pain relief and 
peace of mind for Erin. 

 
• Prayers for the group effort Bible reading program! Help 

us all feel connected knowing we are all reading or 
listening to the same chapters in the Bible each day. 

 
• Prayers for the Garrett family for sympathy, comfort and 

encouragement in the death of Donna, Christian wife, 
mother and grandmother, and good friend to many. 
 

 

If you have any PRAYERS or NEWS that you would like included in the 

bulletin, please contact Sandy at barncat7237@gmail.com or text or call 
(607) 261-0911. 

mailto:barncat7237@gmail.com

